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US.Department FLIGHT STANDARDS DISTRICT OFFICE
of Transportation . . 8032 AVIATION PLACE
DALIAS, TEXAS 75235

Federal Aviation
Administration TEL: 214~357-0142

July 14, 1988

Mr. Marvin Willis
713 Waggoner Dr.
Arlington, TX 76013

Dear Mr. Willis:

This will confirm our telephone conwvdsation of Tuesday, June 28,;1983. The
“AA does not consider an off-airport landing by a sailplane/glider as a
reportable incident if there is no dawge to the aircraft, property of .
ancther, or injury to any person.

We appreciate your concern for saf-ety‘and for discussing this matter with us
prior to holding the Texas Soaring Asociation National Campetitions in our

area. We wish you a safe and succesgul cametition on July 20, 1988, throuch

July 27, 1988, and again on August 1,1988, through August 5, 1988.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Snall
Supervisor, Operations Unit
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